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Message from the Chief Editor 

 

Welcome to the fall 2015 Edition of the HETS Online Journal! 

This edition of the Journal offers articles that will inspire and 
guide educators who are interested in using technology 
effectively to engage students and help them succeed.  Topics 
include a comparison of student learning in traditional, hybrid 
and writing intensive courses, a discussion of one institutions 
exploration of video repository solutions for their campus, 
engaging students by using technology in an asynchronous 
learning environment, and access to open educational resources. 

We hope that the articles in this edition will spark ideas for your institution, and inspire you 
to use technology in new ways to facilitate student success, retention, and graduation! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pamela A. (Krauser) Vargas 
Director 
Research and Grant Development 
Southeast Missouri State University 


